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 NEW YEAR, NEW DREAMS  

 
This past September, Lafayette Industries celebrated 38 years of providing employment opportunities to adults with 

developmental disabilities.  We look at this coming year with enthusiastic optimism and a renewed sense of purposeð

striving to improve and continuing to expand our service to our current and ñfutureò workers.  We have started the 

design for the Expansion at North, and we will have a facility at year-end that will give us the opportunity to expand 

our business and customer base, and hire 65+ more workersðwhich is what we are all about! Total employment at 

Lafayette Industries North will be over 200 in 2016, and with our workers and Staff combined at both locations, we 

will have over 500 employees! Wow! Who would have thought that in 1976!! 

 

During this coming year we will also prepare for the launch of our 40th year in operation, a celebration starting at the 

end of this year and culminating on September 13, 2016. At West, we also have a couple of exciting projects:  a 

remodeling of the lunchroom kitchen and the restrooms; and the creation of an ñImagination Stationò for our 

employees for downtime before work, and at breaks and lunch. Both workshops will see a new vendor for our food 

and beverage machines which will feature healthier choices, and we will also conduct year-long education and 

reinforcement for nutritional eating through our Monsanto ñGrowò award, as well as our monthly free lunches   

 

Most importantly, I want to personally thank all of those who have contributed to our Annual Appeal.  Your 

generosity has provided our workers with a valuable lifelong asset, a full -time, long-term job that they can call their 

own, as well as our enhanced programs funded by the Workersô Challenge Fund. The Appeal runs through the end of 

January, so please consider us in your giving this year if you havenôt done so already.  We also have had several 

donations of stock to Lafayette Industries, as well as Charitable Trusts that will benefit Lafayette and the donor.  If 

you are interested in doing this, please give Mary a call at ext. 1127.                  

        

And remember, at Lafayette Industries: Itõs all about our workers! And from our workers, they 

would like to say:   HAPPY NEW YEAR!!  

 

 

 

 
 

                   

 

 
              

       

 

       
      Rob Libera       

       Executive Director 

     

rlibera@lafayetteindustries.com       
 

 
Tele:  636-227-5666 Ê  Fax:  636-227-9650  Ê E-mail:  lwc@lafayetteindustries.com Ê Check out our newsletter in living color at our web site:  www.lafayetteindustries.com 

Mission:  The mission of Lafayette Industries is to provide employment opportunities 

to persons who are developmentally disabled / mentally retarded and persons with other 

disabilities who are 18 years or older. 

Goals:  Ê To provide a meaningful and productive work experience to persons who are 
disabled  Ê To maintain a safe and pleasant work environment  Ê To teach and to train 

persons with disabilities to acquire better work habits  Ê To enhance self-worth and 

dignity through employment  Ê To provide high-quality business service through 
packaging, light assembly and commercial mailings  Ê To operate the center in a 

professional, fiscally responsible manner  Ê To provide fair wages and good benefits 

http://www.lafayetteindustries.com/


2014 NORTH CHRISTMAS PARTY IN PICTURES 

 

 



2014 WEST CHRISTMAS PARTY IN PICTURES 

 

 



TIME TO MAKE TAX PRE PARATION APPOINTMENT S     By Dick Kallemeier 

 

     Becky Stillwell (email: bstillwell@lafayetteindustries.com) and I (email: 

dickkall@charter.net) will begin accepting email requests for 2014 tax preparation 

appointments January 19, 2015.  The one-hour appointments at the Lafayette West office 

will begin Monday, February 9 and continue each Monday morning through March 30.   

Appointments will be scheduled at 9, 10, 11 and 12 oôclock. This free service is available to 

all Lafayette employees and immediate family members.  If you do not have access to a                         

computer please call Becky Stillwell at (636) 227-5666, x1100. 

 

     Remember to bring all income forms (W2, 1099R, Social Security, SSI Letter, Interest, Dividends, Capital Gains), 

adjustments to income (IRA contribution, student loan interest, tuition expense, etc.), Real Estate Tax receipts, rent 

receipts, proof of medical insurance and premium expenses, and if you itemize (mortgage interest, charity gifts, 

medical expenses including mileage).  Also needed for each person listed on the tax return is a photo ID, Social 

Security card, proof of age, direct deposit account numbers and a copy of last yearôs tax return. 

 

     Many Lafayette employees owe no tax but may be eligible for the Earned Income Tax Credit and possibly the 

Missouri Property Tax Credit (Circuit Breaker).  A review of the employeeôs income, disability status and housing 

rental expense determines eligibility.  If eligible for the property tax credit rent or real estate tax receipts are required. 

Tax returns will be completed on the IRS computer tax preparation system and efiled with the IRS.  Federal income, 

state income and property tax credit (if applicable) forms are completed as one package. 
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       Poinsettia ornaments for your tree              Everyone examines their bag of cookies  Smiles are the order of the day 

 

The Artistic Womenôs Club meets at Lafayette West every other month.  It is during a time when we are not here.  As 

a way of saying thank you to Lafayette for use of its facilities, they make up Holiday ornaments for folks to hang on 

their trees.  Also they give everyone a bag of cookies as well.  We want to say thank you to these talented people to 

say thank you for thinking of us and making our holidays a little brighter by your gift. 

 

 

  

 NEW SHIRTS FOR LAFAYETTE WORKERS!  
 

Lafayette presented new long-sleeved t-shirts for our folks to wear now 

that the weather is beginning to get colder. Since it had been snowing 

on December 18th, a lot of our folks put on their new shirts to show 

them off.  We pulled several people at random from one area, and 

hereôs their best shot.  Not only are the shirts sharp, but the group 

wearing them are looking good.  Thanks for taking part in this 

impromptu group shot. 

 

 

 

 

 


